
 

MEDIA RELEASE – 11 August 2022 
 

Tenders awarded for Council Quarries 
 
The West Coast Regional Council has awarded the operational and management contracts of both 
the Inchbonnie and Camelback Quarries to Rosco Contractors Ltd at a Council meeting yesterday.  
 
The Council invited tenders for these contracts in July following a pause in all its quarry operations 
earlier this year to allow Staff to reassess internal processes. Keri Harrison, Tui Creek Consulting had 
been engaged to carry out this process.  
 
Ms Harrison said that three tenders had been received for the Inchbonnie Quarry and four tenders 
for Camelback, with a detailed tender evaluation process undertaken.  
 
“Overall, the tenders received were of an extremely high standard with noticeable time and effort 
demonstrated by the tenderers. I would like to thank the tenderers who participated in the process.” 
 
Two tender reports were tabled at the public excluded session of the Council meeting held at the 
Arahura marae yesterday.  
 
Council manages quarries across the region to supply rating districts with rock, to maintain river and 
coastal protection work. Both the Camelback and Inchbonnie Quarries are strategic rock resources 
for the West Coast. Council will also supply rock to individual customers in the future.  
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